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FCC ID re-use ActiVAC RTM 
 
 
Telit authorizes KCI USA INC to re-use the UE910-N3G Telit FCC ID <#> 
when application meets the requirements of the modular approval of the 
cellular module for ActiVAC RTM. 
 
<Customer/integrator> should work with the FCC lab/TCB to determine if their 
application meets these requirements and if any additional FCC testing is 
required (ex. FCC Part 15B). Telit cannot determine if the application can re-
use the FCC ID, this must be assessed by the FCC lab/TCB. 
 
FCC also has guidelines on device labels, for example if you meet the 
requirement for FCC ID reuse the end device <customer product name> you 
should include the following on you label (Contains FCC ID RI7UE910N3) 
and the FCC ID on the module should not be removed. 
 
If for some reason the Telit FCC ID cannot be re-used (ex. body worn device or co-
located transmitters) you may be required to get your own FCC ID.  This is a straight 
forward process where you will be able to re-use the Telit FCC test results which will 
greatly reduce the cost and amount of testing required to achieve FCC approval.  
 
Telit is authorizing KCI USA INC to use all Telit FCC submission documents for their 
FCC submission of ActiVAC RTM including all test reports, etc.  
 
If you have any further questions please contact Telit North America support team at 
TS-NorthAmerica@telit.com 
 

 

 

Steve Gump 
Consulting Engineer 
 
Telit Wireless Solutions, Inc. 
3131 RDU Center Drive, Suite 135 
Morrisville, NC  27560 
www.telit.com 
 

 


